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I Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast
heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.
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Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. The fall quarter is almost over.
The winter quarter will begin in a few weeks. The
new students seem to be adjusting well.

As congregations begin to look at their budgets for
next year, some will be able to continue with support
and some will not. We were informed last month that
two of our supporters will not be able to continue
with support for next year. That will be a total of
$850.00 a month lost in monthly support. We are
already trying to reach out to churches to raise these
funds that will be lost. If you know of any
individuals or congregations looking to help support
a good work, please give them my contact
information. That would be greatly appreciated.

Sherry is doing well. She will go back to the
doctor this month for another hearing test. We hope
and pray that she has not lost anymore of her hearing.
As a precaution, going to the hearing doctor is
something she has to do about every three months.
We ask that you keep us in your prayers.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

/
In His Service
Jeff Johnson




